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Tracey Godwin

From: Tom Smith <tsmith@ncc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 12:12 PM

To: DPE PSVC Hunter Mailbox

Subject: Section 3.22 Submission - 51 Brown Street, The Hill (Newcastle Reservoirs Site)

Attachments: Notification - Listing on the State Heritage Register - 51 Brown Stree.pdf; Section 

3.22 submission - 51 Brown St, The Hill.pdf; Newcastle Reservoirs Site _ NSW 

Environment & Heritage.pdf

Hi Ms Gibson, 

 

Please find attached the above Section 3.22 Submission to amend Item no.I558 in Schedule 5 of the Newcastle LEP 

2012. Attached is the following: 

 

• Section 3.22 submission application form;  

• Notice from the Heritage Council of NSW; and 

• Copy of SHR Listing. 

 

If you require any further information or clarification please do feel free to contact me. 

 

Best regards 

 

Tom Smith | Heritage Planner 

Strategic Planning | Planning and Regulatory 

Newcastle City Council 

Phone: +61 2 4974 2856 

Email: tsmith@ncc.nsw.gov.au 

Web: www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au 

Our Corporate Values: Cooperation | Respect | Excellence | Wellbeing 
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